
Newsletter  

Monday 20th November 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Seb     Class 1: Mia L     Class 2: Imogen 

Class 3: Charlotte     Class 4: Joshua A     Class 5: Charlotte     

Class 6: Samuel     Class 7: Joseph     Class 8: Sophie     Class 9: Myles 

Class 10: Jaxon     Class 11: Harriet     Class 12: Sofia  

Class 13: Scarlett     Class 14: Max 

Whole School Award: George (Class 12) 

 

 

 

 

Well done to them all! 

Forest Schools 

On Wednesday, Year 3 will be taking part in an educational forest 
school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure          

children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and bring 
a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back for this 

session. 

Stockton Borough Council- Christmas Gift Project  

This week, our worship theme is ‘making a difference’ and we 
spoke to the children about Stockton Borough Council’s                     

Community Gift project. 

As you may remember from a previous newsletter, this year, 
we have partnered with Stockton Borough Council's                    

Community Engagement Team to be a donation point for 
their 'Christmas Gift' project, which will consist of community 
collection of Christmas donations for those who may be less 

fortunate this Christmas.  

The type of donations they are looking for are new products 
such as toiletry sets and sanitary products, shampoo and  

conditioner, lip balms, socks/slippers, hats, scarves & gloves, 
hairbrushes/accessories, hand creams, toothbrushes/
toothpaste, chocolate, biscuits, sweets and other gifts. 

We would be hugely grateful if you were able to donate any 
of the above items over the coming weeks via our school 

office. The deadline for contributions is Friday 1st December.  

School Photographs 

Tempest Photography will be in school again on Wednesday 
22nd November to take individual and sibling group                    

photographs for any children who were absent last time.   

Children in Need 

As you know, our school council organised some fantastic 
activities to raise money for Children in Need on Friday. This 
included a ‘Guess How Many Spots in the Jar’ competition in 

each class– well done to our winners! 

We would like to say a huge thank you to Sharon and the 
kitchen staff for going above and beyond, as always, to create 

a fantastic range of Children in Need themed desserts. 

As a result of our your kind donations, we raised £288.66 for  
Children in Need. Thank you, as always, for your continued 

support. 

Friends of Wynyard Primary 

Christmas Fair - Friday 1st December 

We hope you can join us for this year's Christmas Fair, which 
will be held after school from 3.15pm to 5.15pm on Friday 1st 

December.  

Gin Advent Raffle  

It's the last chance to enter this year's Gin Advent Raffle - see 
attached poster for more details (we've included the                     

remaining numbers still available). 

Christmas Wreath Making Class 

We only have a small number of places left for our Christmas 
Wreath Making Class, which will be held on Thursday 

7th December.  

Please see the attached poster for details on how to book 
your place. 

Chocolate Tombola 

Can you help by donating a chocolate bar for our Chocolate 
Tombola stall at the Christmas Fair? Any donations can be left 

in the clear box under the canopy at the front of school. 
Please leave any donations by Friday 24th November. 

Christmas Raffle 

Raffle tickets were sent home with children last week and we 
have some fantastic prizes once again this year. If you require 

any extra books or tickets, these can be collected from the 
school office. We'll share our full prize list later this week. 

Please note, you only need to include your name and contact 
number on each ticket stub. (Any spare tickets can be handed 

back to the office). 

Debate Club 

This Thursday lunchtime, we will be launching our very first Wynyard 
Debate Club for children in Years 5 and 6. Due to the level of interest in 
attending, we will have to draw names from a hat; however, we plan on 

running the club again in the Spring term and throughout the year, if 
needed, to give all children who wish to the opportunity to attend. 

Year 6 Football Competition 

A reminder to those attending that the Year 6 football                   
competition takes place this Wednesday at Northfield School 
in Billingham. Please refer to the letter sent home last week 

for full details. 


